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MEMORANDUM 

Date: March 9, 2021 

To: Dan Duchniak, P.E. 

From: Chris Walter, P.E. 

Re: Howell Oaks Phase 5 - Developer’s Agreement 

Howell Oaks Development, LLC is proposing to extend water main to serve Phase 5 of the Howell Oaks 
Development. This Developer’s Agreement is regarding the approximately 1,200 feet of water main 
extension proposed for the project.  The water main will be installed fully within the public right of way at no 
cost to the utility.    

The Developers Agreement is our standard agreement and contains no exceptions. 

Recommended Motion:  Move to approve of the Developer’s Agreement with Howell Oaks Development, LLC 
for water main on Howell Oaks Phase 5. 
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